
 

 
22th January 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Hockerill Anglo European College Visit  
 
We are organising a visit to Hockerill Anglo European College in Hertfordshire on 
Wednesday, 29th January 2014. The aim of this is to find out more about their Sixth 
Form and have a tour of the school. This will be a great opportunity to meet the staff 
and see their facilities. 
 
Students will be travelling by school minibus and will leave school at 9am and will 
return to school by 12pm, traffic permitting. Students will need to be in school uniform 
as they will be representing the school on this occasion. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this event, please complete the permission slip 
below and blue medical consent form attached and return it to student services as soon 
as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
 
Mrs D Conlon 
Assistant Head 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
Reply slip to Student Services please 
 
I would like my child _________________________________Tutor Group____________  
to attend the Hockerill Anglo European College Visit on Wednesday, 29th January 
2014. 
 
 
Signed________________________________(Parent/Carer) Dated_________________ 
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